
From: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 3:03 PM
To: Paananen, Ron
Cc: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant)
Subject: FW: Contact Info
Attachments: UPDATE: Ballard Public Forum on 3/23
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6/22/2009

Ron, 
  
We think it might be useful for you to speak with Peter Phillips and Warren about the Ballard public forum that is being held 
next week.  Things that we're hoping they can help with are: 
  
1.  Getting the questions from Warren ASAP (still haven't seen them...has told KaDeena several times he would send them 
the next day) 
2.  Sticking to the time set aside for Q&A and not letting it go all night (still waiting to see the final agenda from Warren; 
Peter is facilitating so can help with this) 
3.  Helping the audience understand that the questions should be about the bored tunnel, not all the other alternatives 
studied in the past. Also manage expectations that we don't have all the answers yet (Peter) 
  
We also thought if Warren says that Marni is going to be the "traffic expert" it might be good to touch base with her as well. 
  
I've attached the last update from KaDeena and phone numbers are below.  
Thanks 
AJG 
  
 

From: Claus, Emily (Consultant)  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 2:43 PM 
To: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant) 
Cc: Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant) 
Subject: Contact Info 
 
Amy - 
  
Yesterday you asked for Peter Philips, Marni Heffron and Warren's contact info. Please see below: 
  
Peter Philips 
206-284-8285 
peter@rhppublishing.com 
  
Marni Heffron 
206-523-3939 
marni@hefftrans.com 
  
Warren Aakervik 
206-783-0241 
warren@ballardoil.com 
  
Emily Claus 
Communications Team 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206-267-3841 
clause@wsdot.wa.gov 
  
  


